
 
 

The WCEC Secretariat 
The Chinese General Chamber of Commerce (HK) 
CGCC Building 
24-25 Connaught Road, Central 
Hong Kong 
  
Dear Secretariat 
  
On behalf of Asian Media Centre, I wish to extend our support to the Australia-China 
Chamber of Commerce and Industry (ACCCI) bid to host the 2013 WCEC in Sydney. 
 
China is now Australia's most significant two-way trading partner. Total trade 
between Australia and China was valued at A$83 billion during the last financial year, 
a 30 per cent increase over the previous financial year. 
 
Australia is one of the very few countries globally to enjoy a trade surplus with China. 
This reflects the strength of Australia's export performance in the Chinese market, 
especially in the resources sector.  
  
Australia also maintains very strong trade and economic relations with the ASEAN 
countries, North America and the European Union in which there are historical and 
significant overseas Chinese business communities. 
 
We believe Sydney would be the ideal venue for the WCEC with its state of the art 
facilities and innovation and technology capabilities for business. Delegates from 
around the globe would have a most enjoyable experience. 
  
We would be delighted to be involved as a media partner and assist ACCCI to host a 
successful 2013 WCEC in Sydney. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Mimi Chau 
 
Mimi Chau 
Director 
Asian Media Centre  
 


